
Action Restriction/ Location

65889 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Charlotte Street to Campbell Street

65890 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from a point 126 feet east of Charlotte Street to Campbell Street

65891 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Campbell Street to Harrison Street

65892 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Campbell Street to Harrison Street

65893 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Harrison Street to Troost Avenue

65894 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Harrison Street to Troost Avenue

65895 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Harrison Street west 30 
feet

65896 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Troost Avenue to Forest Avenue

65897 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Troost Avenue to Forest Avenue

65898 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Forest Avenue to Tracy Avenue

65899 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Forest Avenue to Tracy 
Avenue

65900 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Tracy Avenue to Virginia Avenue

65901 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Tracy Avenue to Virginia 
Avenue
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65902 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Lydia Avenue west 230 feet

65903 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Virginia Avenue to Lydia Avenue

65904 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Lydia Avenue west 25 
feet

65905 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Lydia Avenue to the Paseo

65906 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from the Paseo (west drive) to the Paseo (east drive)

65907 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from the Paseo (west drive) to the Paseo (east drive)

65908 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from the Paseo to Vine Street

65909 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from the Paseo to Vine Street

65910 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from the Paseo east 100 feet

65911 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Vine Street to Highland Avenue

65912 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Vine Street to Highland Avenue

65913 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Highland Avenue to Woodland Avenue

65914 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Highland Avenue to Woodland Avenue

65915 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Woodland Avenue to Michigan Avenue

65916 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Woodland Avenue to Michigan Avenue



65917 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Michigan Avenue to Euclid Avenue

65918 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Michigan Avenue to Euclid Avenue

65919 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Euclid Avenue to Garfield Avenue

65920 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Euclid Avenue to Garfield Avenue

65921 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Garfield Avenue to Brooklyn Avenue

65922 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Garfield Avenue to Brooklyn Avenue

65923 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Brooklyn Avenue to Park Avenue

65924 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Brooklyn Avenue to Park Avenue

65925 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Park Avenue to Olive Street

65926 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Park Avenue to Olive Street

65927 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Olive Street to Wabash Avenue

65928 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Olive Street to Wabash Avenue

65929 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Wabash Avenue to Prospect Avenue

65930 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Wabash Avenue to Prospect Avenue

65931 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Prospect Avenue west 
100 feet



65932 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Prospect Avenue to Montgall Avenue

65933 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Prospect Avenue to Montgall Avenue

65934 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Prospect Avenue east 110 
feet

65935 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Montgall Avenue west 55 
feet

65936 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Montgall Avenue to Benton Boulevard at Chestnut Avenue

65937 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Montgall Avenue to Benton Boulevard at Chestnut Avenue

65938 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, north side, from Benton Boulevard at 
Chestnut Avenue west 35 feet

65939 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, north side, from Montgall Avenue east 35 
feet

65940 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Kansas to Agnes

65941 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Kansas to Agnes

65942 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Agnes to Bellefontaine

65943 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Agnes to Bellefontaine

65944 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Bellefontaine to Illinois

65945 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Bellefontaine to Illinois



65946 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Illinois to Benton at Benton Plaza

65947 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Illinois to Benton at Benton Plaza

65948 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Indiana Avenue to Bales

65949 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Bales to Askew

65950 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Bales to Askew

65951 Remove: No Parking Day/Night: Truman Road, north side, from Askew east 380 feet

65952 Remove: No Parking Day/Night: Truman Road, south side, from Askew east 380 feet

65953 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Askew to Cleveland Avenue

65954 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Askew to Cleveland Avenue

65955 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from 45 feet east of Cleveland Avenue then east 180 feet

65956 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Cleveland Avenue east 
45 feet

65957 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from 600 feet east of 
Cleveland Avenue then east 42 feet to Myrtle Avenue

65958 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from 460 feet east of Cleveland Avenue then east 140 feet

65959 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from 225 feet east of Cleveland Avenue then east 235 feet

65960 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Cleveland Avenue to Norton



65961 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Myrtle to Norton

65962 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Norton to Jackson

65963 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Norton to Jackson

65964 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Jackson to Spruce

65965 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Jackson to Spruce

65966 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Spruce to Kensington Avenue

65967 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Spruce to Kensington Avenue

65968 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Kensington Avenue to Cypress

65969 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Kensington Avenue to Cypress

65970 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Cypress to Elmwood

65971 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Cypress to Elmwood

65972 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Elmwood to Lawn Avenue

65973 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Elmwood to Lawn Avenue

65974 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Lawn Avenue to Chelsea Avenue

65975 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Lawn Avenue to Chelsea Avenue



65976 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from Poplar Street to a point 170 feet west of Van Brunt Boulevard

65977 Remove: No Parking 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, south 
side, from a point 85 feet east of Chelsea to Poplar

65978 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Poplar Street to Van Brunt Boulevard

65979 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Chelsea Avenue to Poplar

65980 Remove: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Van Brunt west 170 feet

65981 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Van Brunt Boulevard to Denver Avenue(n)

65982 Remove: No Parking Day/Night: Truman Road, south side, from Denver west 110 feet

65983 Remove: No Parking Day/Night: Truman Road, north side, from Denver Avenue east 60 
feet

65984 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Collins Avenue to Colorado Avenue

65985 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from a point 60 feet east of Denver Avenue to Collins Avenue

65986 Remove: No Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman Road, north 
side, from Colorado Avenue to Hardesty Avenue

65987 Remove: One Hour Parking 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman 
Road, south side, from 45 feet east of Cleveland Avenue then east 180 feet

65988 Remove: One Hour Parking 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman 
Road, south side, from 460 feet east of Cleveland Avenue then east 140 feet

65989 Remove: One Hour Parking 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Monday through Friday: Truman 
Road, south side, from Charlotte Street to Campbell Street

65990 Remove: Thirty Minute Parking 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday through Saturday: 
Truman Road, north side, from a point 18 feet east of Collins Avenue then east 
54 feet



65991 Remove: Two Hour Parking 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday: Truman 
Road, north side, from a point 139 feet east of Park Avenue then east 85 feet

65992 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Holmes Street to 
Charlotte Street

65993 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Charlotte Street to 
Campbell Street

65994 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Campbell Street to 
Troost Avenue

65995 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Troost Avenue to Lydia 
Avenue

65996 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Paseo  to Woodland 
Avenue

65997 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Euclid Avenue to 
Garfield Avenue

65998 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Garfield Avenue to 
Brooklyn Avenue

65999 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Brooklyn Avenue to 
Olive Street

66000 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Olive Street to Wabash 
Avenue

66001 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Wabash Avenue to 
Prospect Avenue

66002 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Prospect Avenue to 
Montgall Avenue

66003 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Montgall Avenue to 
Chestnut Avenue

66004 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Chestnut Avenue to 
Benton Plaza

66005 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Benton Plaza to Indiana 
Avenue



66006 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Indiana Avenue to 
Cleveland Avenue

66007 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Cleveland Avenue to 
Myrtle Avenue

66008 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Myrtle Avenue to Norton 
Avenue

66009 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Norton Avenue to 
Jackson Avenue

66010 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Kensington Avenue to 
Cypress Avenue

66011 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Cypress Avenue to 
Elmwood Avenue

66012 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Elmwood Avenue to 
Lawn Avenue

66013 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Lawn Avenue to Lister 
Avenue

66014 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Lister Avenue to Chelsea 
Avenue

66015 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Chelsea Avenue to 
Poplar Avenue

66016 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Poplar Avenue to Van 
Brunt Boulevard

66017 Install: No Parking Anytime: Truman Road, south side, from Van Brunt Boulevard to 
Hardesty Avenue

Reason: To accommodate Road Diet
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